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COPY LETTER :

From: ■^r • -^-larL Gregg, The Rockefeller Foundation, 
61, Broadway, New York City.

Martin, Dean of the Faculty of 
Medicine, McGill University, Montreal.

Dated: October 29th, 1931.

To : Dr. C. F•

"This will acknowledge with thanks your state­

ment of October 9th regarding the work of the De­

partment of Experimental Surgery, 

interested to read the accounts 

under the grant made for this

I have been much

of work being carried on

purpose, and wish to thank

you for this satisfactory report'.'


